
 COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS LEVEL; 2
 COMMENCES 27TH APRIL 

BAYSIDE  ORTHODONTISTS

PARTIAL REOPENING
This will not be business as usual as the risk of

community transmission is still present.

A  reduction in the level of restrictions for dental and

orthodontic practices in Victoria  will enable us to start

seeing some patients in the clinic again. 

SPECIFIC APPOINTMENTS
 ONLY 
Some appointments can go ahead in person, with more infection

control processes in place.  It is likely we will continue to see the

majority of you online until the restrictions have been lifted

further.

TAKING YOUR BRACES OFF
OR  REPAIRING THEM 

RESCHEDULING
APPOINTMENTS
We will continue to work with you to manage your

treatment virtually where possible. We will modify

appointments as necessary to meet your needs as the

restrictions in place change.  Thank you for your

patience and understanding.

WHAT TO EXPECT
 

PHOTOS 
We have been seriously impressed by everyone taking

their own photos . It has made our job of helping you

so much easier thank you for all your efforts. 

WE  ARE  EXCITED  WITH  YOUR  ENTHUSIASM  TO  MOVE
FORWARD  WITH  YOUR  TREATMENT  AND  WE  ARE  PREPARING

TO  MEET  YOUR  ORTHODONTIC  NEEDS  

WWW .BAYSIDEORTHODONTISTS .COM

COVID -19 restrictions level 2 

The waiting room will be closed.

One patient will be seen in the practice at a time 

You will be asked to wash hands and rinse your

mouth prior to your procedure

Similar to before we shut we have additional

procedures to help reduce the risk of  infection.

 
 Repairing or removing braces generates aerosols

which are not permitted at this stage. We hope to be

able to achieve these procedures again soon. 

KEEP SMILING  
 


